
ALLAN SCHLOTHAUER, CGCS 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
• * 

Many thanks to Brian iforris, his staff, and 
Silverado Country C I u d for hosting our Annual 
Superintendent/Professional Tournament. As 
in the past few years we again had a full field. 
A 144 players began on the South Course under 
ideal conditions. With some tough pin place-
ments and quick greens, the course played tough 
for most of us. The winners seemed to handle 
it all right. Congratulations to all the winners 
who played exceptionally well. 
This year we tried a new form of scoring, via 
computer. Tne scoring on the commputer seemed 
to work rather well. The delay in the scorina 
came when scorecards had to be rechecked due 
sane mix up on how the scores were to be posteu. 
I assure you it will be corrected and ran 
smoothly next year. Many thanks to Tan Jackson 
for helping in the scoring using his commputer. 

Also, many thanks to Dr. Pete Zidnak for taking time out to give a nice 
presentation on sane of the rules that Superintendents must be aware of on 
the golf course. Thanks to all who attended and made our tournament a success. 
See you next month at Tilden Park. 

MEETINGS 

S E P T E M B E R 1 4 -

OCTOBER 

OCTOBER 2 1 - 2 2 -

NOVEMBER 

DECEMBER 4 -

JANUARY 

FEBRUARY 

Contra Costa Country Club, Pleasant Hill 
Turlock, Joint Meeting with Central 
"Golf Course Design Principles" -GCSAA Sponsored Seminar 
Castlewood CC,Pleasanton 
Sharon Heights, Menlo Park 
Rancho Canada, Carmel (Annual Christmas Party) 
Diablo Creek, Concord 
Green Valley CC, Suisun City 


